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For Immediate Release

Telecom Repgulatory Authority of India

Extension of last date to receive participation in Pilot to establish nation-wide,
pay-as-you-go PDOs.

New Delhi, 26.07.2017 - The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI
issued a document inviting participation of entities to be part of a Pilot to establish
Nation-wide Public Data Offices (PDOs) dated 07.07.2017. The last date for applying
was initially 25% July, 2017.

2, On request from stakeholders during the workshop held in Bengaluru on 25t
July, 2017, it has been decided to extend the last date for applying for participation in
the Pilot to 31t July 2017.

3. Any interested entity (company, proprietorship, societies, non-profits, etc.)
registered in India can apply to TRAI latest by 31=t July 2017.

4. Copy of the full text of the document is available on TRAI website:

www.trai.gov.in. Details can be submitted on arvind@traigov.in or alternatively:

broadbandtrai@gmail.com, For any clarification/information Shri Arvind Kumar,
Advisor [Broadband & Policy Analysis), TRAl may be contagted at Tel. No. +81-11-
23220204,




